
 

Louisiana Quarter Horse Breeders Association  
105 Carlyon Lane       Alexandria, LA 71303 
Phone: 318-487-9506      Fax: 318-487-6033 

 

October 21, 2024 

 

2025 LQHBA STALLION AUCTION 

 

Dear Stallion Owners / Breeding Farms / LQHBA Members 

The LQHBA will once again sponsor a stallion breeding auction to benefit our scholarship 

program through an Online Auction that will close Friday, January 17, 2025. The LQHBA stallion 

auction website is www.lqhbastallionauction.com  

The net proceeds received from each donated breeding are awarded to graduating Louisiana 

high school seniors to help them with the financial expenses of getting started in college. To 

date, over $850,000 has been awarded through this program which began in 2001. A GREAT 

CONTRIBUTION TO LOUISIANA’S FUTURE! 

Your donation will be auctioned online on our stallion auction website. The LQHBA will auction 

the breeding along with farm fees and chute fees, if any. All minimum bids will include farm 

fees and chute fees. The price you bid is the TOTAL price you will pay if you are the winning 

bidder.  The bid does NOT include the boarding fees related to the care of the mare.  

Every stallion donated will be featured in our online auction with a picture, pedigree 

information, a link to the website of the farm where the stallion is standing, and if the stallion is 

listed on www.stallionesearch.com, we will link to the stallion page on that site for additional 

information. If the farm does not have a website or if the stallion is not listed on 

stallionesearch.com, we will upload information provided by the stallion owner to assist in 

marketing the stallion.  

New bids are updated instantly. We strongly encourage everyone to please visit the LQHBA 

Stallion Auction website www.lqhbastallionauction.com. Bidding will begin approximately 

December 13, 2024. To donate a breeding, please complete the stallion donation form and 

return it to the LQHBA office by Friday, November 15, 2024.  

We appreciate your support!  Please contact the office our office if there are any questions. We 

wish you the Very Best of Luck with your breeding and racing program in Louisiana in 2025! 

Sincerely,  

 

Bruce T. Salard, Executive Director 



Louisiana Quarter Horse Breeders Association 

2025 Stallion Service Auction 
For 

LQHBA Scholarships 

Stallion Breeding Donation  

Stallion: _______________________________________________________________ 

2025 Breeding Fee: ______________________________________________________ 

Minimum Bid: _____________ Farm Fee / Chute Fee (If Any): ____________________ 

(LQHBA will add the minimum bid to the farm fee – that total will become the Minimum Bid) 

Standing At: ____________________________________________________________ 
 (LOCATION) 

  ____________________________________________________________________________ 
(CITY, STATE)  

Contact Person: ____________________________ ________________________
(NAME)  (TELEPHONE NUMBER) 

Stallion Owner: __________________________________________________________ 

Mailing Address: _________________________________________________________ 

      _________________________________________________________ 

Donated By: _____________________________________________________________ 

***Does this stallion currently have a Stallionesearch.com page ___ If yes, we will link to that page 
from our auction website. If no, do you have a website you would like to link to? _________________ 
If the stallion does not have a Stallionesearch.com page or a page within your website, we encourage 
you to provide a flyer and a picture of your stallion for the bidders’ information.  
***If your stallion does not sell by January 17, 2025 please let us know if we can continue to try and 
sell him through our stallion auction website _______________. 
The Stallion Auction will be done entirely online. The auction website is ww.lqhbastallionauction.com 
The bidding will open approximately December 13, 2024 and will close on Friday, January 17, 2025 at 
6:00 pm CST. If you have any questions, please visit our stallion auction website starting in mid-
December or contact our office.  

Thank you! 
Please return this donation form to: 

105 Carlyon Lane Alexandria, LA 71303 
Phone: 318-487-9506 Fax: 318-487-6033 

Email: bsalard@lqhba.com 

Please return this form to the LQHBA Office by Friday, November 15, 2024! 


